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Regarding SB 210: Repealing Vote-By-Mail in Oregon 

 

I know I don't have to say this, but one-day, in-person voting will disenfranchise many 

Oregonians, significantly the elderly and/or disabled—myself and my husband 

included. Voter turnout will suffer, and democracy will be the worse for it.  

 

Please don't cave to pressure from those who are actively trying to dismantle our 

democratic republic. This nation was here before the extremists took power, and if we 

all stand together, it will remain long after we've defeated them. I strongly oppose SB 

210 as I oppose any attempt to subvert democracy. 


